
   

 

CORPORATE UPDATE 

Bulletin #90: COVID-19 Updates  

Nov. 27, 2020 

 

Reminder: Horizon-wide all-user emails continue to be suspended 

 

Please continue to refrain from sending Horizon-wide all-user emails. Communications 

will coordinate the distribution of all-user emails through the COVID-19 and Horizon 

bulletins.  

 

With a large portion of Horizon in the Orange level of recovery, we will be focused on 

the distribution of information related to COVID-19. To contribute COVID-19 related 

information to this bulletin, please email Bulletin@HorizonNB.ca.  

 

We will not issue a Horizon Bulletin on Tuesday, Dec. 1. Distribution of the Horizon 

Bulletin will resume once the frequency of information and updates related to COVID-19 

is reduced.  

 

There continues to be exceptions for urgent COVID-19 or corporate information that has 

been approved by the Executive Leadership Team and / or Corporate Director of 

Communications and Community Relations. 

 

Bulletins, PC information, posters and other resources are available on the Coronavirus 

Skyline page. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
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